
 

 

May 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Positive Parenting - Coping with Teenagers 

 

I would like to invite you to an informal evening where you can talk through issues and worries about how 

to approach the dreaded teenage years. 

 

Being a parent/carer is at times all guilt and worries; having the chance to chat about some of the problems 

faced, can be of great relief. 

 

The evening is for single parents, working parents, step-parents, partners and carers of teens and preteens. 

 

Previous evenings have received the following feedback: 

 

“Reassured (us) that our parenting skills are reasonable and not excessive” 
“Useful to think things through and hear other parents” 
“Very useful. Please repeat as the child moves up in the school!” 
“Well presented, honest and informative. Worthwhile. THANK YOU.” 
 

The venue will be Sackville School (please come to reception) from 6.30pm until 8.30pm on Monday 15th 

June 2015. 

 

Below is a reply slip so we can get an indication of numbers attending.  Please return this to the year 7 

office or email smaywood@wsgfl.org.uk. Not returning the slip does not stop you from attending but we will 

be very grateful in terms of our planning for an idea of how many parents will be coming along. 

 

I really look forward to seeing you on the 15th June.  Refreshments will be provided. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr S Maywood 

Head of Year 7 

………………………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………………………………. 
 

To: Mr Maywood – year 7 office 

 

Name of student …………………………………………………………………………………        Form……………………… 

 

I will be attending the positive parenting evening on Monday 15th June 2015 and will require ……… seat/s. 
 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer    Date………………………… 

 

 

 

 


